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Photo No. 1 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Intersection of Harry L. 
Drive and Don Street. 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking West. 
 

   

 

Photo No. 2 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Intersection of Don Street 
and Hillside Drive. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking West. 
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Photo No. 3 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Intersection of Hillside Drive 
and Dennis Street. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking West. 
 
 

   

 

Photo No. 4 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Intersection of Dennis 
Street, Frances Street and 
Harry L. Drive. 
 
     
 
Subject: 
Looking West. 
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Photo No. 5 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Frances Street 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking South at proposed 
development site. 
 
 

   

 

Photo No. 6 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Irving Avenue 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking South at proposed 
development site. 
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Photo No. 7 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
At the existing racetrack. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking East to development 
across Route 81. 
 
 

   

 

Photo No. 8 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
At the existing racetrack. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking Northeast to 
development across 
Route 81. 
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Photo No. 9 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Western parking lot of 
racetrack. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking West at the end of 
William Street. 
 
 

   

 

Photo No. 10 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Western parking lot of 
racetrack. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking West at the Buck 
property. 
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Photo No. 11 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Eastern parking lot of 
racetrack. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking South at Triumph 
building. 
 
 

   

 

Photo No. 12 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Eastern parking lot of the 
racetrack. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking West across the 
racetrack toward William 
Street. 
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Photo No. 13 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Eastern parking lot of the 
racetrack. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking East toward 
Route 81. 
 
 

   

 

Photo No. 14 

Date 10/17/2023 
 
Location: 
Eastern parking lot of the 
racetrack. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking Northeast toward 
Route 81. 
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Photo No. 15 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Southern edge of racetrack. 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking Southwest at cell 
tower. 
 

   

 

Photo No. 16 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Southern edge of racetrack. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking Southwest at multi-
family development. 
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Photo No. 17 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Frances Street, Northwest 
corner of property. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking South at drainage 
swales. 
 
 

   

 

Photo No. 18 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Frances Street at Northwest 
corner of property. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking East at existing 
culvert.  
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Photo No. 19 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Southern end of N. Sunset 
Drive. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking Southwest across 
Route 81 at Triumph 
building. 
 
 

   

 

Photo No. 20 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Southern end of N. Sunset 
Drive. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking West across 
Route 81. 
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Photo No. 21 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
Southern end of N. Sunset 
Drive. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking Northwest across 
Route 81. 
 
 

   

 

Photo No. 22 

Date 10/17/2023 

 
Location: 
N. Sunset Drive. 
 
     

 
Subject: 
Looking West. 
 
 

 


